From: Klein, Nanci

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: Fw: Meeting regarding DSAP update and changes to Google footprint.

Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 1:20:48 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Nanci Klein

Director of Economic Development| Director of Real Estate City of San Jose (408) 507-0430 - cell

From: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 7:26 AM

To: Mathew Reed <mathew@siliconvalleyathome.org>

Cc: David Meyer <david@siliconvalleyathome.org>; Tom MacRostie

Nanci < Nanci. Klein@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Re: Meeting regarding DSAP update and changes to Google footprint.

Hi Mathew, I can give you a call today to discuss if you like. I'm available between 1 and 2 if that works.

Thanks Tim

From: Mathew Reed <mathew@siliconvalleyathome.org>

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 8:32:38 PM

To: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: David Meyer <david@siliconvalleyathome.org>; Tom MacRostie

<research@siliconvalleyathome.org>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Klein,

Nanci < Nanci. Klein@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Meeting regarding DSAP update and changes to Google footprint.

[External Email]

Hello Tim.

Hope this finds you well.

We were hoping to find a time to meet to discuss the changes to the Google footprint in the station area, and how this will be integrated into planning for the broader DSAP update. Specifically, there are additional parcels in front of the Station, which are no longer a part of the Google plan. These parcels included both residential and commercial uses in the earlier versions of Google's land use maps. Now that they will be a part of your planning process, we would appreciate an opportunity to discuss your thinking.

Please provide some times that might work with your schedule and we will make an effort to work around them.

Best, Mathew

Mathew Reed Policy Manger - Silicon Valley at Home 669-254-1009 mathew@siliconvalleyathome.org www.siliconvalleyathome.org



Act with us. <u>Become a member</u> today and join us in making home a reality for all. For all COVID-19 related housing updates & resources <u>click here</u>

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.